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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
September 22, 2023 

  
 

COUNTY COURTHOUSE SIDEWALK TEMPORARY CLOSURE 
 
Be advised that the Guadalupe County Courthouse River Street sidewalk will be temporarily closed 

for construction. The historical courthouse is located at 101 E. Court Street, Seguin, TX. Closure dates 

are set for Friday, Sept. 22, at 5 p.m. through Monday, Oct. 2, 2023. It is critical for the area to be 

clear during these dates and appropriate barricades will be placed to prevent parking and walking in 

this area.  

  

When: Friday, Sept. 22, 2023, through Monday, Oct. 2, 2023 

 Blocking off of sidewalk and Courthouse entry to begin at 5 p.m. on Friday 

 Where: Guadalupe County Courthouse east sidewalk, on River Street, Seguin, TX 

 Contact: County Maintenance Department (830) 305-3048 

 

 

 

 

### 

Public Information 

Media Contact: Carmen Davila 
Public Information Officer  

(830) 303-4188, Ext. 3304 I C: (830) 557-8727 
Carmen.Davila@co.guadalupe.tx.us 

Guadalupe County Courthouse at 101 E. Court Street, Seguin, TX 

River Street Side 


